Golden Eagles member Captain Rene Robert has provided the following
information regarding memorial services being held for former Continental
Captain Sherman Smoot who flew West on Sept 2, 2022.



The family of Sherman Smoot
invites you to

A Celebration

of Life

Bring stories and memories of
Sherm to share.
Dec 3|12 PM
The Estrella Warbirds Museum
4251 Dry Creek Road,
Paso Robles, CA 93446

-

The family asks with gratitude that if you
have any videos or pictures of Sherman,
please email those to
rugdancesmoot@ourskylight.com
for the slideshow at the event on or before
November 30th.

Also, please arrive before noon as the
Presentation of Colors and Missing Man
Formation will begin promptly at 12 PM.
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Dave Newell
Golden Eagles VP/Email Coordinator
davebnewell@gmail.com



